
Welcome Grade Nines to Sir Allan 
MacNab !! 

     

Please join us for an 

Activity Day and Welcome Lunch  
Wednesday August 30th, 2017 

In the Gym 

10:30 am – 12:30pm 

 

All students entering Grade 9 are encouraged to attend this event.   

Parents are welcome to join us at the end of lunch (at 12:30) where they can, ask 
questions and get familiar with our school. 

  

What your day will look like:   

 Fun-filled activities 

 Tours of the school 

 Find your classes 

 Meet our amazing Link Crew leaders who you’ll be working 
with all year 

 Meet some of our fabulous teachers and administrative team 

 Question and answer session 

 Food truck Lunch!  


